
 

 

August 2025 
 
 
Dear Member: 
 
Beginning July 31, 2025, if you lose your Michigan Medicaid eligibility you will not be eligible 
to remain with AmeriHealth Caritas VIP Care Plus (Medicare-Medicaid Plan). No services will 
be covered by us during this period of ineligibility. 
 
If you regain Medicaid eligibility by August 27, 2025, and wish to rejoin the plan, contact 
Michigan Enrolls at 1-888-367-6557, Monday – Friday, 8 a.m. – 7 p.m., EST. TTY users can 
reach them at 711. 
 
The AmeriHealth Caritas VIP Care Plus (Medicare-Medicaid Plan) Member Handbook that was 
developed jointly by The Centers for Medicare and Medicaid Services (CMS) and the state of 
Michigan for Medicare-Medicaid Plans (MMP) plans has been updated to reflect this change. 
The change is outlined below:  
 
 
Chapter 10, Section F, Page 7: 
 
Current Language 
 

Revised Language 

 
 
If you lose your Michigan Medicaid 
eligibility but can reasonably expect to regain 
eligibility, the plan provides three months of 
deemed continuous eligibility in which you 
can still join in our plan.  
 
 
 

 
 
During the period where you do not have 
Michigan Medicaid eligibility, you will not be 
eligible to remain in the Plan. No services will 
be covered by us during this period of 
ineligibility. 
 
 

 
 

 
For more information or to view the updated Member Handbook, visit 
www.amerihealthcaritasvipcareplus.com. or you can call Member Services to ask about your 
covered benefits and find out anything else you want to know about your health plan. 

Call us at 1-888-667-0318 (TTY 711), seven days a week from 8 a.m. to 8 p.m. 
 
 
 



 

 

 
 
You can also request to get a paper copy of your updated Member Handbook sent directly to 
your home. 
 
Thank you, 
 
AmeriHealth Caritas VIP Care Plus 
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